
Introduction to our project

The objective of the project is to provide a new raw water resource 
to help meet future supply and demand needs, utilising water from 
four of our reservoirs (Alston 1 & 2, and Spade Mill 1 & 2).
The new supply will run from White Bull Water Treament Works in Alston to 
Broughton Water Treament Works on Woodplumpton Lane, this spans just under 
10km and will include 600 and 630mm diameter pipe.

We have a number of crossings under water courses and a section of work along 
Whittingham Lane, Brabiner Lane and Woodplumpton Lane.

What we’ve done 
so far
We have been working hard over the 
last few months to carry out ground 
investigation work, this helps us to 
understand the ground conditions and 
postions of other utilities within the 
area of our new clean water pipeline.

We are continually undertaking ecology 
surveys to ensure that the natural 
habitats of wildlife are protected 
throughout our project, this includes 
bat surveys, tree surveys & bird and 
wildlife monitoring

We are in discussion with Lancashire 
county council regarding the highway 
aspect of our work, we have also been 
speaking to the emergency services 
and bus service providers.

We have carried out studies to 
understand local water courses and 
have put preventative measures in 
place to protect them during our work.
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